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The Communities Executive Council
and Alumni Relations recognizes the

Dartmouth LGBTQIA+ Alum Association

for creating an anniversary video in place of the group’s planned in-
person reunion featuring videos from current and former group
volunteers and members and sharing the history and meaning of
the group; and for continuing for continuing its engaging Green
Light newsletter and modeling collaboration and co-sponsorship
around Dartmouth affiliated group programs.
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